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May 24, 2022 

 

 

Pittsburgh Post-Gazette 

Legal Advertising 

(412) 263-1440 

legaladvertising@post-gazette.com 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please print the following advertisement in your Thursday, June 2, 2022 Local Xtra west edition: 
 

FINAL BUDGET  

The West Allegheny Board of School Directors will approve a final 2022-23 general fund 

budget at its June 15, 2022 regular meeting.   

      Alyssa Athanas 

      Board Secretary 

 

 

 If I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  I can be reached at (724) 695-5215. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alyssa Athanas 

Board Secretary 
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